
February 19, 2024 
 
To:  Oregons State Senators and Legislators 
 
As a resident of Hillsboro, I have supported the Urban Growth Plan under HB 1293.  However, I now 
believe the environmental factions that already received 90% control of Oregon’s available land are 
using a “loophole” they have conceived to block further development of the 10% of land set aside 
for Urban Growth.  We need to pass HB 4026 to permit HB 1283 to work for needed expansion and 
not be blocked by voter referendums which were never intended under HB 1293. 
 
 
 
Judy Miller 

1871 NE Lilac Street 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
 


